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 March 21, 2019 
Letter is retracted until further notice 
 
Sent via e-mail  
 
Jeannie Lilley 
Nexeo Solutions, LLC 
5200 Blazer Parkway 
Dublin, OH 43017 
 
OHR000162800, Nexeo Solutions LLC/Dublin 
         
Dear Mrs. Lilley, 
 
On 03/13/2019, the Florida Department of Environmental Protection (the Department) 
received your notification that the above-referenced facility is no longer doing business 
as a Used-Oil Handler.  Our records have been adjusted accordingly. 
  
This letter is to inform you that effective immediately you are no longer authorized to 
transport, or market used oil, or used oil filters, or burn off-specification used oil, in the 
State of Florida. Handling used oil or used oil filters without a valid registration is a 
violation of the law, subject to penalty. 
 
Please contact the Department immediately if this letter was sent to you in error or you 
require additional information.  I can be contacted at (850)-245-8789, or 
janet.ashwood@dep.state.fl.us  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Janet Ashwood 
Environmental Consultant 
Waste Compliance Assistance Program 

 
 
cc:  All district offices 
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